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Dear Brothers and Sisters,  

 

Together, we have just completed the 5th National Original Substance of the Divine Principle Conference 

in Atlantic City. It was a great success and we are already focusing now on the final OSDP conference 

which will be held from December 14-17 in Chicago at the historic Hilton Chicago Hotel.  

 

Our True Parents will be returning to America around that time and we expect that they may come to 

Chicago. The 16th Annual True Family Values Luncheon Banquet will be held at the end of the 

conference on Saturday, December 17, from 12:00 noon to 3:00 PM. True Parents, of course, have been 

invited as have the True Children.  

 

This will be a powerful way to conclude this momentous 11th year of Cheon Il Guk with our True 

Parents.  

 

Please do your best to invite your guests who are members of the clergy, Ambassadors for Peace and 

women leaders for the OSDP conference and the TFV Banquet. We especially want to invite all of the 

172 Clergy who were in Korea with True Parents to attend this time in Chicago.  

 

In addition, Lovin' Life Ministries will be LIVE IN CHICAGO during the December 17-18 

weekend! Our Senior Pastor, Reverend In Jin Moon, is planning an exciting weekend for all of our 

families, including a Ballroom Social on Saturday evening and Sunday Service at 10:00 AM the next 

morning. All of the activities will take place at the Hilton Chicago Hotel. We hope your family will join 

us.  

 

Registration for the OSDP Conference can be made online at www.familyfed.org/OSDP/. The 

registration fee is a $200 love offering and includes attendance in the TFV Banquet. Conference and room 

check-in at the Hilton Chicago Hotel is from 2:00 - 5:00 PM and the first session begins at 7:00 PM. 

Lodging is provided for participants on the nights of December 14-16 only and meals are provided from 

breakfast on December 15 through the banquet luncheon on December 17. Lodging and meals outside of 

this schedule are the responsibility of each participant. 

 

Attendance in the TFV Banquet can also be reserved for those not participating in the OSDP Conference 

by contacting Kumiko Koga at www.tfvBanquet2011@gmail.com. Tickets are $60.00 per person or 

$500 for a table of ten people. 

 

Thank you and may God bless us, every one! 

 

 
Rev. Joshua Cotter 

Executive Vice President 

HSA-UWC USA 


